CAROLINA PBGV CLUB ANNUAL MEETING

Minutes of the CPBGVC annual meeting held Saturday, December 02, 2017 at 7:00 pm at the Microtel Inn and Suites in Anderson, SC. Meeting called to order at 7:15 pm.

In attendance:

Guests:

Mary Fluke,

Paul and Carole Urban,

Michael Edwards and Robert Sweeney,

Bob and Ginny Morris,

Roger Mayer,

Gary and Cindy Wood,

Tony and Beverly Childs

Randy Valenti and Roni Kaluza

Vickie Willmann and Tim Willmann

Jill Fitzgerald

Coady Egan

Mike Williquette

Lora Megli

Donna Pangburn and Ed Pangburn

Tim Bryant Curt Bryant

NEW MEMBER

Coady Egan was welcomed as the newest member of the club.

DISTANCE AWARDS

Awards were given to people travelling long distances to the hunt:

Lora Megli – Texas

Tim Bryant – Texas

Curt Bryant – Texas

Donna Pangburn – New Jersey

Ed Pangburn – New Jersey

ANNUAL AWARDS

Awards were presented to members with PBGVs earning titles during the past year and toasts were offered to the beloved pets that were lost during the year.

MEMBERSHIP DUES

Forms for membership renewal were distributed. Membership renewals are due by the middle of March.

ELECTION OF OFFICERS FOR 2018

The following slate of officers for 2018 was presented to the membership:

Mary Fluke – President Vice President- Mike Williquette Ginny Morris -Treasurer Michael Edwards – Secretary Bob Morris – Board Member

Robert Sweeney moved to elect the slate of officers as presented. Gary Wood seconded the motion. The motion passed by voice vote.

Coady Egan made a motion to adjourn the meeting; Gary Wood seconded. The motion passed.